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Public Meeting Notice 

  
The MBTA’s Natick Center Station Accessibility Project would like to invite the 

public to an informational meeting and discussion of potential future 
improvements to the downtown Commuter Rail Station.  The meeting 

information is as follows: 
  

Wednesday, May 23, 2018 
6:30 to 8:00 PM 

Natick Morse Public Library Meeting Room 
14 East Central Street 

Natick, MA 01760 
  

This is the first of several planned meetings to be hosted by the project to 
discuss the design of proposed upgrades and improvements to make the Natick 
Center Commuter Rail Station accessible to all MBTA customers and members 

of the community.  
  

For more information or if you have any questions on the project, please 
contact JNolan@citypointpartners.com.  

 

This meeting location is accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides 
reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request 
(including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other 
than English, open or closed captioning for videos, assistive listening devices and 
alternate material formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print), as available.  

For accommodation or language assistance, please contact MassDOT's Chief Diversity and 
Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-368-0602), TTD/TTY (857-368-
0603) or by email MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us.  

Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult 
to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or 
interpretation, requests should be made at least ten business days before the meeting. 
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